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Statement from spokesman Ken Walsh on the Forest County Potawatomi’s position on the 

proposed off-reservation casino for Kenosha, Wisconsin 

 

"The Potawatomi continue to oppose this Kenosha proposal.  

 

“This proposal has a history with corrupt individuals whose finger prints are still on the application 

today, and will end up sending hundreds of millions of dollars to the-out-of state gambling interests 

invested in the project.  

 

“Because of its corrupt history and the promises made to out-of-state gambling interests, the Potawatomi 

continue to oppose this Kenosha casino proposal.” 
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